From:

Sent: 06 November 2018 11:34

To: Philip Twamley

Subject: Exmouth Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Mr Wamley,

I am writing, belatedly, on behalf of the Exmouth Community Association to make you aware that we are fully supportive of the Plan as submitted to EDDC. Members of our Management Committee have been deeply involved in the drafting and the Committee has closely monitored the whole process. We look forward to a positive outcome from the Examiner's scrutiny and adoption following the referendum.